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Dear Anurvana
Family

 April 1st, 2024

We are happy to announce that
Anurvana, has officially been
registered as an NGO under Section
8 of the Companies Act. and has
80G & 12A. This milestone is a
testament to our commitment to
making a meaningful difference in
the lives of those who need it most.

We are happy to present the first
newsletter of 2024, marking the
beginning of a journey filled with
compassion, collaboration, and
community engagement. As we
embark on this mission together,
we are immensely grateful for the
unwavering support and dedication
of each member of our team, as
well as the generous contributions
of our donors, friends, and well-
wishers.

https://anurvana.org

Challenges We've Faced
Sometimes things don't go as
planned. We wanted to start our
project in a slum area but during
the G20 summit the slum got
demolished, and people had to
move. Luckily, we found another
slum area to start our project.

FIRST QUARTERLY

2024

https://anurvana.org/
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Theatre For Change

Collaborations and
Achievements

We are also proud to share that
we showcased a mesmerizing
performance on March 17th,
2024, highlighting the talents
and creativity that thrive within
our community. Such events
not only entertain but also
inspire and unite us towards a
common goal of positive
change.

Our journey of impact has already
begun, and we are grateful for the
fruitful collaborations that have paved
the way for meaningful projects. We
recently partnered with Mukhlasi to
conduct an insightful session on child
safety, advocating for the protection and
well-being of our youngest members of
society. Additionally, our collaboration
with Learning By Locals (LBL) has borne
fruit as we successfully completed our
first project together with LBL students,
fostering a spirit of learning and
collaboration within our community.

https://mukhlasi.org/
https://www.learningbylocals.org/
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SDG Goals and 
Our Mission

Our Programs Join us to create a
better Future

At Anurvana, we are committed to
aligning our efforts with the Sustainable
Development Goals (SDGs), particularly
focusing on poverty eradication (SDG 1)
and quality education (SDG 4). Through
our initiatives and projects, we aim to
create a more equitable and sustainable
future for all members of our community.

Theatre for Transformation:
Where real stories ignite
change. (Connects the theatre
experience to personal and
societal growth)
Waste to Wonder: Crafting art
from cast-offs. (Emphasizes
the creativity and beauty born
from recycling)
Dreams on Screen:
Community voices, filmed in
focus. (Highlights the power of
storytelling through film)

Becoming a volunteer/intern: Share your
skills and knowledge
Becoming a mentor: Lend your expertise to
help develop our programs.

FOR INDIAN DONORS 
ACCOUNT NAME: ANURVANA WELFARE
ASSOCIATION 
ACCOUNT NUMBER: 5020088813376
IFSC CODE: HDFC0000503
BRANCH: SAFDARJUNG ENCLAVE - DEER
PARK
For more information about Anurvana and to
explore ways to support our mission, please
feel free to reach out to us at:
info@anurvana.org or call us at 
+91 9870409880.

YOUR DONATION MAKES A DIFFERENCE
By your kind contribution, you help the kids and young people
living in the Delhi slum so they can go into a safe future. Your
contribution helps those in need in Delhi over an extended
period. 
You can donate HERE  Thank Y

ou

https://www.kanthari.org/theater-for-change-anurvana/
https://anurvana.org/
https://milaap.org/fundraisers/support-slum-children-and-youth?co=true

